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Spill in the Columbia system is critical to juvenile survival for salmon that can help feed
endangered orcas in the near term. The Orca Task Force has recommended this action which
garnered broad support. Spill at levels of 125% dissolved gas will also improve water quality which
has been a chronic issue in the system. We support increasing spill to levels of 125% and believe
this is a vital step in protecting orcas.
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